
Minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting of Little Compton Parish Council held 

on Monday 19th March 2018, following the Annual Parish Meeting. 

 

1.  Declarations of Interest.  There were none. 

 

2. Apologies for Absence, were received from Cllrs. White and Evans. 

 

 

3. Resolution to postpone the adoption of the Minutes of the Meeting held on 22nd 

January until the next meeting to be held on May 21st.  This was proposed by Cllr. 

Robinson, seconded by Cllr. Reeves and agreed. 

 

4. Adoption of New Councillor Code of Conduct.  Following a short discussion, on a 

proposal by Cllr. Robinson, seconded by Cllr. Righton this was agreed. 

 

 

5. Items of Expenditure for Approval.  Following the Tree Warden Report it was agreed 

to go ahead with the recommended tree survey, the approximate cost of this being 

£200. 

CPRE Membership £36 

On a proposal by Cllr. Robinson, seconded by Cllr. Righton the above items of 

expenditure were approved. 

 

6. A.O.B.  With no other business the meeting closed at 8.30pm. 


